TOWN OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

TO: RONALD BELMONT, SUPERVISOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER

RE: TOWN BOARD MEETING OF DECEMBER 19, 2019

DATE: DECEMBER 17, 2019

Authorization is requested to transfer $2,700,000 from Oakland Avenue Park Capital Reserve Fund
within the Town Fund, to the Capital Fund, Capital Project Number 19RP23, Oakland Avenue Park
Improvements, to cover the cost associated with the improvements to be made at Oakland Avenue

Park.

Respectfully submitted.



